
From: Julie Losh
To: ann_waters@hotmail.com
Subject: CRO 7963 - BOCC - Reinstatement and Public Hearing for Bill 2023-12
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 3:41:56 PM
Attachments: Outlook-vhuyauev.png

Good morning, Ms. Waters, 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Citizen Response regarding Reinstatement
and Public hearing for Bill 2023-12. Your concern has been received and forwarded to
the Board of County Commissioners for their purview and the Clerk to the
Commissioners for the record.

Thank you for allowing me to address this on your behalf.

Kindest regards,

 

Julie A. Losh, MPH, CAP
Assisting the Office of Citizen Response
  
Charles County Government
200 Baltimore Street | La Plata, MD 20646 
E: LoshJ@CharlesCountyMD.gov 
O: (240) 776-6682 | M: (443) 532-7689
www.CharlesCountyMD.gov  

From: CitizensResponse@charlescountymd.gov <CitizensResponse@charlescountymd.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 3:40 PM
To: Citizen Response <CitizenResponse@charlescountymd.gov>
Subject: COPIED: [loshj] CRO 7963 - BOCC - Reinstatement and Public hearing for Bill 2023-12
 
The following citizen request requires your attention:

Description:  BOCC - Reinstatement and Public hearing for Bill 2023-12
Date Received:  03/19/2024
Due Date:  03/24/2024
Date Completed: 

Type:  Commissioners Webpage
Action Taken: CRO sent email
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Status: Open
To:  All Commissioners
Issue:  Legislative Proposal

Received From:  Ann Waters
Phone: (240) 427-4258
Email:  ann_waters@hotmail.com
District: 04
Addr Line 1:  3827 Perch Ct
Addr Line 2: 
City, State,Zip:  Waldorf, MD  20603

Location:
  

Comments:
   Please reinstate Bill 2023-12 and send it to public hearing. This piece of legislation was requested
by 6 or more Charles County citizens and has received support on social media by many other
Charles County citizens. It should not have been denied a public hearing and subsequently should
not have been killed.

*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *

You are receiving this email because it appears to be in your area of responsibility. If you think this
CRO has been sent to you in error, please contact the Commissioners Office at 301-645-0550, option
7, to be routed to the appropriate staff member.


